
NRLN Agency Offering Quality Insurance Plans for 2012
 
The NRLN Agency is continuing to be responsive to NRLN Grassroots Network
Members who have stated in NRLN surveys that the NRLN should inform them of
health care insurance plans. Through a new website and new partner, Mature
Health Center, the NRLN Agency is making access available to premium quotes
on 2012 insurance plans for health care, prescription drugs, long-term care, and
dental discounts. There are Medicare Supplement Insurance (Medigap) plans and
health care plans for pre-age-65 individuals and family members.
 
Medicare Supplement Insurance (Medigap) plans help pay some of the health
care costs that Medicare doesn't cover. A participant in Medicare may change his
or her Medigap plan at any time. The enrollment period for a 2012 Medicare Part
D prescription drug plan or a Medicare Advantage plan is October 15 to December
7, 2011. Because the federal government is reducing the subsidy that it pays to
Medicare Advantage plans, the NRLN Agency has elected not to offer them.
 
Click here to access the NRLN website at www.nrln.org and click on the
"Insurance" tab on the far right near the top of the home page to link to the NRLN
Agency insurance website. To speak with a Mature Health Center designated
representative, call toll free at 1-877-631-2843. Tell the representative that you are
a member of the National Retiree Legislative Network (NRLN).  You may also
send an email with your questions to Mature Health Center at
kori@maturehealthcenter.com .
 
The NRLN Agency is governed by five NRLN Board Members. The NRLN does
not fund or financially support Agency operations with retiree association or
individual dues. The Agency may receive market access fees that flow directly to
the NRLN as contributions that support you.
 
In order to protect you from receiving insurance company nusance mail, the NRLN
Agency has final approval authority of materials and in-house control over the
printing and mailing of materials you may receive from Mature Health Center and
our mailing list will not be made available to them.
 
Check out the website and get your questions answered. Any information
submitted to obtain a quote will be kept private. If you have feedback for the NRLN
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Agency, send it to nrlnmessage@msn.com .
 
NRLN Agency Board
 

 
 If you no longer wish to receive e-mail from us, please click here. 


